August 24, 2020
Dear Mrs. Bitter,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my current teaching position at ISD 363. 1
would like to take the opportunity to thank you and the district for everything over the past three

years. | appreciate all that you have done for me and my carrier. Indus will always have a special
place in my heart!

Sincerely,

Michelle L. Koenig

CC: Jeremy Tammi



